
Introducing Aaron Schatz, MD, FACC

2028A Opitz Blvd.

Woodbridge, VA 22191

Phone: 571.497.2098

Fax: 540.741.9756

Mary Washington Cardiology welcomes Aaron Schatz, MD, FACC,

to our growing team of providers.

Starting March 1, Dr. Schatz, cardiovascular disease specialist, will be

seeing patients at 2028A Opitz Boulevard, Woodbridge. He is skilled

in the discipline of heart disease, high cholesterol, and diabetes, and

he also specializes in treating heart attacks, congestive heart failure,

and heart valve disease.

Dr. Schatz is committed to providing knowledgeable and

compassionate care to you, backed by the expertise of Mary

Washington Healthcare.

To schedule an appointment and to learn more, visit

Practices.mwhc.com.

Dr. Schatz will return to the Fredericksburg area by

January 2024.
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